
[IMPORTANT] 

About the Documents to Be Submitted via IFF Web 

This year, all required documents for the IFF must be submitted through the IFF 

Web.  Do not skip the submission. 

 Depending on your Tent’s situation, some documents may not be relevant.​

 For example, if your Tent is not ordering containers or ice, you are still required 

to submit the Container and Ice Order Form with all sections left blank. 

 

 

If a document is missing, we have no way of 

knowing whether you simply forgot to submit it or 

intentionally left it out. This creates confusion and 

forces the IFF Staff to follow up with each Tent 

individually, which slows down the entire process. 

To prevent this, we kindly ask that you submit all 

documents—even if they are blank. 

Blank submissions are enabled on the IFF Web, so you can submit documents 

even if you don’t need to fill anything out. 

Thank you very much for your understanding and cooperation! 


